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Hannah Elliott

From: Susan Raasch <slr97753@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 1:55 PM
To: Plan
Subject: Moffatt Road Solar Farm

26 March, 2025 
 
Crook County Community Development Department 
c/o Katie McDonald, Senior Planner 
300 NE 3rd Street, Room 12 Prineville, OR 97754 
Re; Moffatt Road Solar Farm LLC Application File No. 217-24-000293-PLNG 
 
Dear Chair Warren and Crook County Planning Commission, 

We are writing this letter in support of the proposed Moffatt Road Solar farm project off of 
SW 
George Millican Road.  Please approve the project with the proposed conditions. 
 
Also to confirm, as the longstanding landowner of the adjoining several thousand acres of 
relatively  
low-value agricultural ground, which are otherwise surrounding by BLM, that we do not believe 
this project would have any significant adverse on surrounding agricultural practices, which are 
already  
very limited in nature.   
 
We believe the project will bring Crook County tax revenue every year and help support the 
local economy 
using agriculturally low-value land to produce something beneficial to our community. 

We appreciate NewSun Energy's commitment to using local contractors and labor, as well as 
facilitating  
ongoing agricultural activities, and its ongoing efforts to invest in our community in Crook 
County. 
 
Signed,   
 
Ron and Susan Raasch 

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe] 
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